
                     The Presidents Corner         

         November 19th 2019 

 

This month marks another great reason to be thankful.  Thankful for 

our health, our friendship, and our ability to do the things we do at our 

age (not that we are getting older, but). 

It is also time to think about our club dues which should be paid at your 

earliest convenience to Sam Ramsey or Tim Kash.  Sam is recovering 

from a recent episode which caused him to spend a night or two in the 

hospital.  We wish Sam a speedy recovery and a hearty GET WELL! 

As the weather changes, so does our schedule for trails.  We will post 

any changes due to weather or trail conditions in an email and on our 

website. 

Please wear your name badges at all club functions so new members can 

get to know you, and it’s a rule we all should follow. 

Don’t forget to mark your calendars for our club potluck and meeting 

December 13th 2019 at NC-I at 5:00 PM 

Wishing everyone a Happy Thanksgiving 

Don Phelps-Club President                                        


